™

Postal Address

Cutts Crescent Telephone 09 413 9808
Paremoremo Facsimile 09 413 9526 J
NORTH SHORE CITY learn@ridgeview.school.nz ,*‘
0632 www.ridgeview.school.nz
RidgeView School
December 2020

Dear Parents and Caregivers

In recent years we have ordered exercise books and other stationery for your children through the school. We
have found that we can get better pricing and that we can be sure that every child has the right equipment.
This year we have included everything that your child needs in the classroom.

Every child must have a bookbag and the senior classes need a pencil bag. These are not included in the
stationery packs.

| realise that this is a big expense, especially if you have more than one child, but we would appreciate you
budgeting for this now. | am happy for you to pay this off between now and the start of the school year.

Please deposit the money into the school account (12-3059-0350076-00) with the reference Stationery by 27
January 2021. School starts on Thursday 04 February 2021.

Year in 2020 Amount for Stationery Pack
Year0and 1 $35.06
Year 2 $31.04
Year 3 $31.04
Year 4 $31.96
Year 5 and 6 $32.76

We do appreciate the effort that our families go to ensure that all children are ready for school on the first
day of term.

Please contact me on rachaelk@ridgeview.school.nz if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely
P

Rachael Kemball



